
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Welcome Back to the summer term. We hope that you had a restful Easter break and 

managed to enjoy the occasional bouts of sunshine!  

Information for the Summer Term. 

PE will continue to be on a Wednesday afternoon (with Adri) and a Friday afternoon (Miss 

Roberts). The children should come to school wearing their PE kits; black or navy shorts, 

white polo top, school jumper or cardigan, and trainers or pumps. Please ensure that your 

child(ren) now has a sunhat for outdoor sessions and sun cream applied before coming into 

school. This can then be sent into school, labelled, for reapplication where necessary. 

Homework  

• Phonics - Both Year 1 and 2 have completed their phonics learning therefore, this term, 

they will be completing activities to recap and consolidate their learning. The Year 1 Phonics 

Screening Check will commence on the week beginning 9th June. Some Year 2 children will 

also re-sit the screening during this week if they did not pass the phonics screening in Year 

1.  

• Spellings – Year 2 children will have spellings to learn each week; these will be bought 

home on a Tuesday for them to learn in readiness for a test the following Tuesday.  

• Reading – Ideally, your child should read at home as often as possible but at least 3 times 

per week. The more that they can read to you at home the better their reading pace, 

stamina and understanding will become. Encourage them to explore both fiction and non-

fiction texts plus poetry. Please look out for reading records in your child’s book bag and 

record any comments as you listen to them read. 

• Froggy Maths will continue this term (Year 2 only). Please look out for these practise 

sheets coming home on Tuesdays. The children will have one week to learn these questions 

before being tested the following Tuesday. If they pass, a new sheet will come home for 

them to practise. If they need a little more practise, the same sheet will be returned.  

 

As always. thank you so much for your support. Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any 

further queries. 

 

Miss Roberts and Miss Ludlow  


